Jennifer Blackman

From: Sherry Hirsch <sherry.hirsch1@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 5:13 PM

To: BCPUD

Cc: Bruce Bowser; Chuck McParland; Al Minvielle
Subject: Report to BCPUD Board on 2/27

Hi Jennifer, | copied you on my email to Dennis and Carey. And now we have Dennis’ quick reply! Our committee met
yesterday and we decided that a.) We want to update the Board at the 2/27 meeting and b.) we may need BCPUD help
to get DPW to include us in the discussions re: the ordinances. It depends upon what Carey sends us as information. |
can send you a written report prior to the Board meeting. Please let me know by when you need it. Also we can report
when it comes up under committee reports on the agenda. There is no action item this time, although maybe we would
want the board to vote to support the BOS passage of the ordinances when we find out what they are and when they
will be voted upon.

Regarding the permit work you are doing that Dennis just referenced. That's great. Will we be made aware of the the
plan, rules, etc. Please let us know. Also Dennis did promise some $ to BCPUD for this.

If there is a good time to talk to you on the phone that might be easier. So please let me know re: that. Maybe get Bruce
in on a call as well.

Thanks, Sherry

Sent from my iPad



Jennifer Blackman

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Sherry Hirsch <sherry.hirsch1@gmail.com>
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 5:04 PM

Dennis Rodoni

Carey Lando; BCPUD; Bruce Bowser

Re: Next Steps for Parking Ordinances for Bolinas

Dennis, thank you for the quick reply! We look forward to hearing from Carey. Looks like things are moving forward.

Sherry

Sent from my iPad

On Feb 21, 2024, at 5:00 PM, Dennis Rodoni <Dennis.Rodoni@marincounty.gov> wrote:

Carey, | will let you and the staff address Sherry's questions. Last Thursday, | heard
Heather Rock is working with Jennifer on the agreement. County Counsel and the
Sheriff have agreed that a MOU between them is unnecessary and that the Sheriff has
the authority to have BCPUD issue permits for them.

Thanks,
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COUNTY OF MARIN ™/

Dennis Rodoni (he/him)
Supervisor District 4

County of Marin

Board of Supervisors

3501 Civic Center Drive, Suite 329
San Rafael, CA 94903

New Email: Dennis.Rodoni@MarinCounty.gov

Stay Connected:
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Email Disclaimer: https://www.marincounty.org/main/disctaimers

From: Sherry Hirsch <sherry.hirschl@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 4:45 PM
To: Dennis Rodoni <Dennis.Rodoni@MarinCounty.gov>
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Cc: Carey Lando <Carey.Lando@MarinCounty.gov>; Jennifer Blackman <bcpud@bcpud.org>; Bruce
Bowser <bcbna@sonic.net>
Subject: Next Steps for Parking Ordinances for Bolinas

Hello Dennis, the BCPUD committee for parking met yesterday and as a result of that meeting | am
following up with you about our new ordinances. | am attaching a copy of the sample ordinances that
you sent me last February 2023 as the possibie new ordinances that MCOS favored for length
restrictions. These were originally proposed to be used for Measure X. Are these the ones now
proposed? A recent email from Carey laid out the process for the ordinance moving forward. She said:
An MOU for administration of the programs (not sure with whom), then the ordinance will be brought
forward for the parking restrictions to the BOS, then signs. This information was very helpful in giving us
an idea of what to expect. Thank you Carey! We do have questions.

The questions are:

*Are the two ordinances in the attached document going to be used for the length limit? Overnight 11
p.m-5a.m. and at all times?

*What does the permit parking ordinance look like?

We think we need to see them prior to BOS approval so that the community will know what to expect.

We also would like to know what the signs will state for the length limit and have a discussion with

DPW about that step as well as placement. We have been advocating for the ordinance number to be
added to existing signs where pertinent and not stated as a 22’ limit on the signage. There are numerous
county signs for parking restrictions which do not state the entire text of the enabling ordinance.

Re: permits, we aiso do need to talk to residents in the affected areas, particularly Wharf Road where
the permit program plan is not fully fleshed out. We will need County help for all of this. Perhaps
representatives from the BCPUD committee along with BCPUD General Manager can have a meeting
with your office and DPW to go over these next steps to ensure a smooth path to implementation.
Please let us know. And what the timeline is for all this to occur.

We were very glad to hear that we got past the difficult Coastal Commission hurdle. We appreciate all
the work County staff have put in so far as well as your time Dennis. Looking forward to a satisfactory
conclusion to this effort.

Regards, Sherry

Sent from my iPad
Email Disclaimer: https://www.marincounty.org/main/disclaimers




Jennifer Blackman

From: Sabrina Cardoza <Sabrina.Cardoza@MarinCounty.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 8:52 AM

To: Carey Lando; Jennifer Blackman; Sherry Hirsch

Cc: Morgan Patton

Subject: Appeal Period for DPW Bolinas Parking Restrictions

Hi All,

After weeks long back and forth with Coastal Commission staff regarding the County’s Final Action Notice for
the approved Bolinas Parking Program Coastal Development Permit, they will be concluding their appeal
period on February 2, 2024. If no appeals are filed, then the approval action is FINAL.

Link to the CCC’s currently appealable projects.
https://documents.coastal.ca.gov/assets/appeal-projects/Statewide Appealable Projects Report.pdf.

Best,

Sabrina Cardoza (she/her)

**¥* please note that my email has changed to Sabrina.Cardoza@marincounty.qov ***

Senior Planner | County of Marin

Community Development Agency, Planning Division
3501 Civic Center Drive, Suite 308

San Rafael, CA 94903

415-473-3607 T

415-473-7880 F
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